
City of Lexington Electoral Board 

January 10, 2022 

Minutes 

A meeting of the City of Lexington Electoral Board was held on Monday, January 10, 2022, at 3:00 p.m. 

in Lexington City Hall. Present: Nancy Sullivan, Chair; Vicki Turner, Vice Chair; Dorothy Blackwell, 

Secretary and Jackie Harris, Registrar. The purpose of the meeting was the reorganization of the Board. 

Nancy Sullivan opened the meeting at 3:00 p.m. 

Minutes of the December 10, 2021, meeting were approved. 

A motion was made, duly seconded, and passed that Nancy Sullivan serve as Chair, Vicki Turner serve as 

Vice Chair and Dorothy Blackwell serve as secretary. 

The Registrar provided the Board with a list of bills that are being considered in the General Assembly 

that would impact voting operations. 

The next meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 1, 2022 at 9:30 in Lexington City Hall. 

The meeting adjourned at 4:00 p.m. 

Respectfully, 
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Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary 

Vicki Turner, Vt Chair 


